Introduction to Family Activities Section

To all parents, grandparents, friends, and teachers, we welcome you to a new section on the NCCSE website!
The family activities presented here are from various NCCSE staff members, teachers from different districts, websites, and parents. It is our intention to encourage and support your interactions with your child by providing you with some activities that you may not have thought of or tried. They are primarily aimed at families with elementary children, but most can be used with older children as well.
The activities listed have been tried, tested, and enjoyed by many children, but each child may react in a different way. As you present each activity to your child, watch their reactions and do not continue it if the child does not enjoy it or appear to be benefitting from it.
We hope to continue to add to this folder of activities, so please check back frequently!
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